
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6th February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
Over the last few weeks Blacko students’ AQA science lessons have focused on energy efficiency. 
On Friday 7th February students will have the opportunity to visit Curry’s PC World in Burnley. 
They will be exploring household appliances, developing their understanding of the energy 
efficiency of the appliances they come across and how they are rated in terms of a set of energy 
efficiency classes from A to G.  
The visit will be during the school day, so pupils travel to and from school as normal.  
If you have any questions or if you would like a copy of the risk assessment, please contact me on 
the number above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Laura Gibbons 
Science teacher  

 
 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Curry’s PC World Visit 2020 
 
 
 
Pupil Name: ____________________________________ Class: ____________________ 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to visit the Curry’s PC World on Friday 7th February 2020. 
 
I confirm that my son/ daughter medical details have not changed since completing the medical 
form in July/ September 2019. 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________________ Date: _______________________ 

 


